
 
Harvest Celebrations 
We will have our traditional Harvest celebration, in school on  
Thursday, 3rd October you are, as always welcome.   
We need any foods that can be used to make a meal; such as tinned meat,  
fruit or veg/cereals/pasta/rice/ sauces/tea/coffee/sugar etc.  
 Please remember that we cannot accept fresh fruit or veg until the day of the  
Harvest Celebration.   
 

 

Please Name It! 
The children look very smart in their uniforms, thank you for all the time and effort 
you have put into getting them ready for the beginning of this year. 
Please ensure that all items are labelled with your child’s full name so that we can  

 

 

 

You will no doubt be aware that 
the Infant of Prague Church did 
close in July. 
Mass is said in school every 
Monday at 9.30am. 

 

Year 6 parents… you should have received your child’s application pack for secondary school.  
Please note the deadline for submitting your application is 31st October.  
We will be holding an open afternoon on Thursday, 10th October to support you in filling out the 
application and to answer any questions you may have about the process. 
If you cannot make that date but have any questions, please do come and ask – we will be happy to do 
what we can to help. 

 

 

We will still be joining together as a school family 
for some weekend Masses.  They will take place 
at either the Good Shepherd Church or Our Lady 
of Perpetual Succour Church.  Details to follow. 

Please Name It! 
The children all look really smart in their uniform – very proud to be part of the 
school. thank you for all the time and effort you have put into getting them ready for 
the beginning of this year.  The big problem is…. all the uniform looks the same. 
PLEASE make sure everything is named because we cannot give things back 
without some clues about ownership!  

 

 

FOOTPRINTS – WALK ONCE A WEEK 
The Road Safety Team at Nottingham City Council has invited, all City 
Primary and Academy Schools to take part in Footprints.  We have 
registered. This is a project that encourages children to walk to school.  
It will run from Monday 30th September to Friday 20th December 2019.   
Park and stride counts too.  For parents who find it necessary to use the 
car for school we ask that you park away from the school to allow at 
least 10 minutes walking time. 

 

 

 

Parking Outside the School  
Polite reminder!  We would like to remind you of the need for consideration 
when parking outside of school especially at the beginning and end of the 
school day (particularly avoiding parking on the zig zags outside of school.   
Please park with due care and attention for all of our children and our 
neighbours.  Residents of Mildenhall Crescent are often blocked on as 
someone has parked across their driveway.  Please be extra vigilant when 
thinking about where to park your car and walk if you are able. 
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